
17th November 2023

Well done to our Football and Netball Teams  

who represented our school well this week in 

matches with other local schools. 

   

Full details of upcoming Christmas events will 

be shared soon—lots is being planned  - but 

please check the website (and next page) for 

the key dates and all letters. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs Jacki Keogh, Head of School 

 

Parent/Carer Consultation Appointments 

  

If you haven’t yet done so, please use 

our electronic booking system to arrange 

your Parent/Carer Consultation Appoint-

ments for Monday 27th or Wednesday 

29th November.  This is an important op-

portunity to meet with class teachers, 

find out about your children’s progress, 

development and next steps.  

Please check your emails for the link to 

book, or contact the office if you have a 

problem accessing. 
 

Dog Safety Assembly Workshop 

Logan 

Our thanks go to Katie Brill, who 

is a Positive Dog Trainer, and 

Logan her dog, who came in 

last week to lead a whole 

school assembly. 

Katie presented to the children, 

explaining the jobs that dogs do for us, the types 

of dogs there are and how to recognise when to 

approach a dog and the rules for safety around 

them. 

The children loved meeting Logan and answering 

questions about the presentation. 

Why not test them out 

at home and see if 

they can remember 

about asking an own-

er’s permission to ap-

proach an unknown 

dog, how to let them 

sniff first and then 

where to stroke them! 

Road Safety Week 

 

We will be taking part in Road Safety Week 

from Monday 20th November - Friday 

25th November.  

  

The children will be taking part in lessons with-

in class to explore this year's focus - 'Let's talk 

about....Speed'.  

 

We will be using the following website to 

learn about this important topic Road Safety 

Week | 

Brake if they 

would like to 

discuss this 

further with 

their      chil-

dren at 

home.  

Pre-Loved Uniform Sale 

In the school hall, during Parent/Carer con-

sultation evenings, PTA volunteers will be 

running a stall, selling pre-loved items such 

as uniform sweatshirts, skirts, trousers and PE 

kits etc.  Each item will be sold for £1—this is 

a great opportunity to stock up on spares. 

 

Please don’t forget to add your children’s 

name on everything they wear and bring to 

school. 

https://www.brake.org.uk/road-safety-week
https://www.brake.org.uk/road-safety-week
https://www.brake.org.uk/road-safety-week


Birthdays this 

week  

Toluwalose 

Toluwanimi 

Freya K 

Liam 

Jasmine 

Mara 

 

 

  

 

Congratulations to  

Year 6 

for  achieving the highest attendance this week  of 

95%.  Our target for attendance is 96%. 

 

Key Dates for your Diary 

27th November—Parents’ Evening  

29th November—Parents’ Evening  

12th December—Infant Nativity Performances at 9.30 

    am and 2.00 pm (note date change) 

13th December—Infant Pantomime Trip to Redhill 

20th December—Whole school visit to All Saints Church, 

   School Christmas Lunch 

21st December—Class Christmas parties and Christmas  

   Jumper Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Awards 

Reception—Isla & Prince 

Year 1— Hunter G & James 

Year 2—Luca & Melvin 

Year 3— Austin & Caidee 

Year 4— William & Aaron 

Year 5— Gracie & Annabell 

Year 6—Ava B & Lucas 

 

Head’s Awards 

Aaron M & Teomie 

Freya K & Jasmine B 

 

Special Mentions from Mr Packham 

Elsie & Joey  

Gideon 

Anik 

Annabell 

Isla 

Punctuality 

The class with the highest level of punctuality  

this week have been: 

Year 5 (Reigning champions!) 

 


